6/18/2020 National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration Mail - green sea turtles

green sea turtles

Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal <jennifer.schultz@noaa.gov>

Jackson, Jered CIV NAVFAC SE <jered.jackson@navy.mil> Mon, Aug 15, 2016 at 10:33 AM

To: "jennifer.schultz@noaa.gov" <jennifer.schultz@noaa.gov>, "annmarie_lauritsen@fws.gov"
<annmarie_lauritsen@fws.gov>

Ms. Schultz and Ms. Lauritsen,

| track the Federal Register notices for all the Navy installations in Navy Region Southeast and saw that you were the two
POC's for the recent Final Rule for green sea turtle DPS's. The FR notice stated that Critical Habitat would be proposed
in a future rulemaking, so | wanted to make sure you have my contact information in case you have questions about the
INRMPs and sea turtle management strategies at the various Navy properties across the Southeast (i.e., Kings Bay, GA;
Mayport, FL; Dania Beach, FL; Key West, FL; Panama City, FL; Pensacola, FL; Gulfport, FL; and Corpus Christi, TX).

Please don't hesitate to call or e-mail as questions arise.

Thank you,
Jered

Jered Jackson

Natural Resources Specialist

Naval Facilities Engineering Command Southeast Core
PO Box 30, Bldg 903

Jacksonville, FL 32212

904-542-6308

D smime.p7s
6K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=9939765bcf&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1542740135395267461&simpl=msg-f%3A15427401353...

17



